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The NDSU Advance FORWARD Program is seeking applications from graduate students for 
three 20‐hour per week FORWARD Scholar positions for the 2009‐10 academic year. 
 
FORWARD scholars will assist in the work of the Advance FORWARD project, while gaining 
research and administrative skills. Current and prospective graduate students, especially those in 
science, technology, mathematics and engineering disciplines, are encouraged to apply. Scholars 
will receive a nine- to 12‐month contract that includes full tuition waiver and a generous stipend.  
 
Detailed information about necessary qualifications and the application process related to this 
opportunity are available www.ndsu.edu/forward in the people section. The application deadline 
is Friday, April 24. 

 


